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20/02/2025  13:31:172025/0609/P OBJ Evgenia Clark Hi, 

We are the neighbours of 12 Platt's Lane. The proposed roof terrace violates our privacy. From the proposed 

terrace, our neighbors will be able to see through our flat  - through the living room, dining area and even into 

one of the bedrooms.

The plans gave consideration to the privacy of the garden of 14 Platt's lane, but did not consider the privacy at 

10 Platt's lane.

Our flat does have a roof terrace, but it does not have the same effect on our neighbour's privacy as the 

proposed terrace would have on ours.

We request that our neighbours move the boundary of their proposed terrace away from our flat.

Kind regards,

Evgenia
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